
 

 

March Newsletter 
Parents- 

Our class really enjoyed DinoLand, but it’s time for a new theme! We are now 

moving into Space and Sky. Your child will explore the sun, moon, stars and 

planets. He/She will make a rocket ship and pretend to make it fly. Your child will 

pretend to be an astronaut, have a space snack on his/her way to the moon and 

test gravity as he/she jumps his/her way through the planets.  

 

Important Reminders: 

*Please remember to turn in your registration forms for school next year!   

*Spring Pictures are Wed, Mar. 10. This is a non-school day for us, but you may 

bring in your child/ren for a picture. A good time would be around 8:00. Students 

may wear an outfit of their choice. You will be able to look at the pictures before 

you order.  

 

*Just a reminder on days when the school needs to have a late start due to 

weather (10 am), we will NOT have Preschool 3 class. If the public school cancels 

due to weather, we will also close. 

 

Theme: Space and Sky 

• Number Recognition (1-10) 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Ss, Oo,Rr) 

• Colors and Shapes (Yellow, Star) 

• Writing our names (please also work on this at home) 

• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week/months of the year 

 

We will also focus on: 

• Space from Earth 

• Rock Planets 



• Giant Planets 

• Exploring Space 

•  

Upcoming Dates and Events: 

• Mar. 10    Spring Pictures   

• Mar. 12    Staff Dev. Day-1130 dismissal 

• Mar. 16 Happy Bday, Samuel!  

• Mar. 17 St. Patrick’s Day- Wear Green 

• Mar. 18 Happy Bday, Teagan! 

 

Please if you have any concerns, call, text, or email me☺ 

 

Have a Blessed Day, 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 
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